
BENNETT COMMUNITY SCHOOL 
PROCEEDINGS OF SPECIAL MEETING 

MAY 31, 2024 

The Bennett Board of Education met for a special meeting on Friday, May 31, 2024 in the staff 
work room of the Bennett Community School and via Zoom online meeting, Bennett, IA. 
President Danielle Pratt called the meeting to order at 1:30 PM.  Directors Denise McGhee, Chad 
Giebelstein, and Greg Reynolds answered roll call and a quorum was declared. Director Nicole 
Wolf was absent. Also present were Principal Jeremiah Costello and Secretary Kylee Yoerger.  
 
Director Giebelstein moved, seconded by Director McGhee to approve the tentative agreement 
with the BEA and the district.  Motion carried 3/0. 
 
Adjournment: Director Reynolds moved, seconded by Director Giebelstein to adjourn the 
meeting at 1:46 pm.  Motion carried 3/0. 
 


